
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/17/2013 9:28:08 AM
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Organizational Announcement

FYI. My wife returns.

From: Harvey, Kent M
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 8:53 AM
To: Officers and Directors - Ail; All Finance Organization; CRO Organization All Employees 
Subject: Organizational Announcement

Officers and Directors:

Finance and Risk Employees:

I wanted to share with you some upcoming organizational changes within the Finance 
and Risk organization.

After 36 years at PG&E, Gabe Togneri has decided to retire effective January 1,
2014. Gabe has held leadership positions in Finance for as long as I can remember 
and, of course, has led our investor relations efforts since 2000. During that time, he’s 
played a critical role in communicating our financial results and outlook to Wall Street. 
His tenure has covered some challenging times for the Company, including the 
California energy crisis and the San Bruno accident. His reputation with investors as a 
trusted and knowledgeable spokesperson for PG&E has served us well, and his 
passion for people development at PG&E has had a positive impact on many 
employees in Finance and Risk. I know you’ll join me in thanking him for his many 
contributions to our Company during his distinguished career.

After a leave of absence, Sara Cherry will be coming back to PG&E, effective August 
1. Sara will be working with Gabe through the remainder of 2013 and will take over 
the Investor Relations role effective January 1. This transition will help us maintain
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one of the most effective investor relations programs in our industry. Previously, Sara 
has held key leadership positions in Finance and Risk, including vice president of 
business finance and director of internal auditing and compliance. Please join me in 
welcoming Sara back to PG&E.

Thanks

Kent
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